
Minutes of Monthly Meeting 

November 5, 2018 

There were 35 members and 5 visitors in attendance: Melinda Gilliland, Teresa Cosby, 

Patricia Grantham, Dottie Frey and Carol Kossman. 

Debbie requested those that plan to attend the December Christmas meal sign up on 

the sheet being passed around the room.  The guild will purchase the meal, a head 

count is needed for ordering.  We will play the “Wright Family” game, so everyone is 

asked to bring a fat quarter in a brown paper bag. 

The slate of guild officers for 2019 was presented as follows— 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer positions will be as follows-  

www.brandonquilters.com  

Note from the President— 

WOW!  We bought/sold lots of stuff.  I believe that is the biggest one I’ve ever 
seen.  Much thanks to Janet for getting that job done and done.  So appreciate all 
who attended our meeting last night.   

Hope you all have a great Thanksgiving and get lots of sewing/quilting done.   What-
ever the case, just enjoy what you do.   

Debbie Wilson 

President Janet Lindsey 

Vice President Ann Callender 

Treasurer & Membership Chairperson Missy Lee 

Secretary & Editor of Newsletter Patricia Welsch 

Greeter Martha Ludke Historian Medina Richards 

MQA Regional  

Representative 
Marilyn Rose 

Sunshine Cares &               

Concerns Chairperson 
Judy Robbins 

Community Quilts Linda McGill Webmaster Sarah McCormick 

Speaker Transport Helene Tann   
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Annual Auction 
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Minutes of Monthly Meeting continued— 

A sign-up sheet for the 2019 Block of the Month was circulated during the meeting as well.   

The October minutes were accepted as published in the October newsletter. 

The November Sit-n-Sew is scheduled Saturday, November 10th, starting at 9:00 a.m. 

Judy Robbins reported she mailed out 8 birthday cards and 1 get well during the month of October. 

Treasurer’s report given by Missy Lee, our guild has a current balance of $3,675.35.  Lucy Large has 

purchased a quilt stand for the guild. 

It was sadly announced that the Riverfest Quilt Show will not be held in 2019.  Kay of Stitch n’ 

Frame has decided not to host the event as her business unfortunately did not break-even with the 

2017 event.  The venue and other costs involve have gotten too expensive. 

Polly Dugan read a very heart touching letter from a facility that received Quilts of Valor from our 

guild to give to veterans and how much they touch the lives of and are appreciated by the recipients. 

There being no more business, we moved on to Sew n’ Tell and our Auction. 

Patricia Welsch 

Secretary—Newsletter 

Auctioneer—Janet Lindsey 

Auction assistance from Marie Yonko, Ann Callender 

and Debbie Wilson. 

Proceeds from auction totaled $745.00 

Sew-n-Tell—UFO’s 

 

Robbie Wise— 

1600 Inch strip quilt 

And 

Stack  n’ Whack 
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Sew-n-Tell 

 

Jo Patterson—Velvet embroidery Christmas stocking; “print-making” stocking and Halloween t-shirt. 

Polly Duggan—Locker hook rug; 

Pink & Brown Churn Dash and 

Green and Purple Bargello 

Delene Browning— 

Soccer T-shirt quilt 
  

Diana Carey—Shoo Fly –Doggie Bones 
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Quilt Size 64 X 78   

Block Size 12 X 12  

Fabric Requirements  

• 16  fat quarters 

•  1/3 yard of blue print 1 

•  5/8 yard navy mottled 1 

• 1  7/8 yard cream tonal 

More information and 

details to come  

Debbie Wilson's sample; 

as shared on the Brandon 

Quilters F acebook page. 

2019 Block of the Month 

 



PLEASE  
PLACE  
STAMP  
HERE 

Brandon Quilters 

Newsletter 

237 Maplewood Dr. 

Madison, MS 39110 

  Reminders and Dates - 
        

 Guild meeting— 

 Monday, December 3rd 

         Christmas Fellowship and fun 

                      

                    Sit n’ Sew— 
Saturday—December 8th, 9:00 a.m. 
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